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Qwest

1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506

Seattle, Washington  98191

Phone: (206) 345-1574

Facsimile (206) 343-4040

Lisa A. Anderl

Associate General Counsel

Regulatory Law Department
October 7, 2010

Via E-mail and 

Overnight Mail

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Docket No. UT-100820 – Discovery Conference Scheduled for Friday, October 8, 2010

Dear Mr. Danner:

This letter is to follow up on an e-mail exchange regarding the discovery conference scheduled for October 8, 2010.  The moving parties have agreed that the disputes have been resolved.  We advised the Administrative Law Judge of this via e-mail to enable her to make the scheduling changes on short notice.  

The Motion for In Camera Review and the Motion to Compel have both been rendered moot by CenturyLink’s agreement that the documents at issue will be disclosed as Highly Confidential under the terms of the protective order.  The documents will be produced no later than Tuesday the 12th of October. 

Further, we have confirmed with Sprint that its motion is moot based on CenturyLink’s re-designation of its response to DR 42 as Confidential.

The electronic copy is being provided by e-mail. 

Sincerely,

Lisa A. Anderl

LAA/ldj

Enclosures

cc:  All parties of record

